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Masks Not Body Bags 

CHICAGO- IL State Representative La Shawn K. Ford (D-CH) is calling on Governor Pritzker to 

issue an executive order for Medicaid to cover N-95 Masks. The CDC recommends that people wear 

cloth face coverings when they are in public to prevent the spread of coronavirus. 

 

“Senior Citizens that can’t afford to purchase a protective mask must be provided a free N-95 mask.,” 

said Ford. “Illinois must do everything we can to make sure that 12 million masks are available for 

everyone in this state including essential workers, people in jails and prisons. The social distancing and 

stay at home order is the right approach, but people will have to leave for essential purposes and 

Illinois must have masks available for their protection.” 

 

Please contact me for any further information about this press release at my cell at: 773-416-4663 or 

email at repford@lashawnford.com.  
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